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Weekly News – Friday 26th April 2019  
 

Year 6 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 It has been great to see everyone looking refreshed after the Easter 
break. We have started grammar work to prepare the children for 
their SATs and have used lots of online resources, which can be 
accessed from home. 

There is a talk for parents on Tuesday, to explain SATs week and the 
assessment process. 

Zac Goldsmith visited us at school today and was impressed by the 
children’s questions and knowledge of politics. This ends our History 
unit on crime and punishment. 

Please remind your children that the gate is locked at 15:25 and 
they need to be going straight home after dismissal; they should not 
be hanging around the playground/playing football. 

Mrs Howarth, Mrs Lawn, Miss Bennett & Mrs Vincer  

Homework 
English- please complete the sheet on ‘word class’ and revisit 
the google classroom if you need to revise any of the terms. 
Class code: 9x4m0w 
Maths –please complete 3 activities on Mathletics. Choose areas 
you are less confident in. Maths google classroom: 7vu1e9m) 

Spelling – Personal errors and www.spellingframe.co.uk 

Useful Websites 
https://www.discoveryeducation.co.uk/ 
login is student37712    password fernhill 

 

Date Reminders 

Tuesday 30th April 
Parent talk - SATs information 

Monday 13th May 
SATs week 

 

Recommended Reads 
 
Our new class reads: 

• The Light Jar by Lisa 
Thompson 

• Nevermoor by Jessica 
Townsend  

• The Imaginary by A.F 
Harrold  
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